
  
COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 

CITY OF TITONKA 
 

 
The Titonka City Council met in regular session Thursday, April 15, 2021 at 7:00 P.M. at City 
Hall.   
 
Mayor Boyken called the meeting to order at 7 P.M. with council members Nick Harms, David 
LaGue, and Jeff Watkins attending in person.  Gabrielle Trunkhill attended remotely.  Dan 
Ohrtman absent.  City employees Adam Posey, Paul Jahnke, and clerk Karen Hamilton were also 
in attendance, along with one member of the public.  Lenny Larson with ISG attended remotely. 
 
Motion was made by LaGue and seconded by Watkins to approve the agenda.  4 ayes, 0 nays, 1 
absent (Ohrtman).  Motion carried. 
 
Motion was made by LaGue and seconded by Harms to approve the consent agenda.  4 ayes, 0 
nays, 1 absent.  Motion carried.     
 
Motion was made by Watkins and seconded by Harms to hire Elizabeth Carlton as manager of 
the swimming pool, and to hire Christopher Trunkhill and Ayden Boekelman as lifeguards.  4 
ayes, 0 nays, 1 absent.  Motion carried.   
 
Additional lifeguards are needed, and anyone interested is encouraged to apply. 
 
Motion was made by LaGue and seconded by Watkins to have a telephone installed in the 
fitness center for emergency use.  4 ayes 0 nays, 1 absent.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion was made by LaGue and seconded by Watkins to approve the purchase of a freeze kit 
to aid in water valve replacements.  4 ayes, 0 nays, 1 absent.  Motion carred. 
 
Motion was made by LaGue and seconded by Harms to approve the Law Enforcement Contract 
with the Kossuth County Sheriff’s department for Fiscal Year 2022, beginning July 1, 2021 and 
running through June 30, 2022. 
 
Something will be put on the utility bills, asking residents where they would like a drop box for 
sharps disposal. 
 
Motion was made by Watkins and seconded by LaGue to replace 10 missing traffic signs at a 
cost of approximately $500.  4 ayes, 0 nays, 1 absent.  Motion carried. 
 
City clean up day was set as May 8, 2021 from 8 A.M to Noon.  Residents will need to bring 
their items to the designated drop off location behind the Buffalo Creek Activity Center during 
the set hours. For city residents only, information will be mailed out in the April utility bill. 



 
Motion to adjourn was made by LaGue and seconded by Harms.  Meeting adjourned at 8:45 P.M. 

 
                                                             /s/ Karen Hamilton, City Clerk 

ATTEST: 
 
/s/Aaron Boyken, Mayor 
 
 


